
                               
     

Our team have the right to be treated with respect and will not tolerate abuse, rudeness or 

unacceptable behaviour.  For more information please see our  Customer Notice. 
 

 

Highways and Traffic Management 
Devon Highways 

PO Box 968 
Exeter 

EX1 9DQ 
 
 

Tel 

Email: csc.roads@devon.gov.uk 

 

ORD2201955 
Ugborough Road (A3121) to Ridge Road  

 
Monday 22nd July 2024 
 

This letter is to give you some further information about the forthcoming drainage on the road 
which links Ugborough Road and Ridge Road.    
 
Due to the nature of the works a road closure is required and the diversionary route for traffic will 
be signposted and advance signs will also be placed on the Highway. Emergency access will be 
maintained, as well as access for residents within the closure.  
 
The planned on-site working hours will be.   
  

• Monday 19th August until Tuesday 27th August 

Update of gullies, new pipeworks and installation of new Devon Haunching. The effected 
area will be cleaned and reinstated.  

 
Please see the road closure and works area highlighted in orange. 
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Information on current and planned roadworks in your area can be found on the one.network: 
Causeway one.network 
  

We apologise in advance for any inconvenience caused, including noise. We will endeavour to keep 
all disruption to a minimum and appreciate your co-operation. Should you have any questions please 
contact us and we will do our best to try to help. 
 
Phil  
Highway Liaison Officer 
Devon County Council  
Email: highway.highwaysliaison-mailbox@devon.gov.uk 
Website: Roads and transport (devon.gov.uk) 
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